
 
Paving Notification 
PSE&G Gas System Upgrade Project  
  
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
As customers like you rely upon electric and gas to power their daily lives, PSE&G is 
considered an essential service. As we continue this critical work to keep the power 
system safe and reliable, we’re taking prudent measures and maintaining safety as our 
number one priority. 
 
PSE&G has completed the gas system upgrades in your neighborhood to ensure 
continued safe, reliable gas service.  Now that the ground has settled, we will restore 
roads with permanent paving. 
 
For more information about this work in your town, as well as a video about the upgrade 
project, visit pseg.com/gaswork. 
 
The milling and paving activities will occur during daytime hours between 7:00 a.m. and 
6:00 p.m.  Work is scheduled to start in the upcoming weeks, weather permitting. 
Please abide by all emergency “No Parking” signs, as they will be posted 24 
hours before work is scheduled to begin on each street. 
 
In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, and in the interest of maintaining the safety of 
our customers, our employees, and their families, PSE&G workers and PSE&G 
contractors follow safety guidelines put into place by the CDC and NJ State 
Department of Health, as well as all directives from the Governor’s Office and 
county/municipal governments. This includes that our workers practice social 
distancing and we ask that you also maintain a safe distance from our crews. 
PSE&G will not need to enter your home or property as a result of this work.  
 
Our goal is to complete this work with minimal impact to your neighborhood.  Police will 
be directing traffic, and residents will be able to drive on the roads during non-paving 
hours. 
 
As schedules may be subject to change, please visit our website at pseg.com/gaswork 
for updated information on the timing of the paving project.  Additionally, if you have any 
questions you may call our project hotline at 1-833-661-6XXX. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work to restore your streets. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
PSE&G Gas Construction Team 

 


